PPL Electric Utilities

Welcomel

We're excited to have you as a potential generation interconnection customer and look forward to assisting
you during the application process.

If you're a new retail customer looking to primarily connect load to PPL Electric Utilities’ high-voltage
transmission grid, please refer to the New High Voltage Customer Welcome Packet.

To be able to better serve you, PPL needs to understand the method of the planned generation
interconnection. Select the option below that best describes your project.

Looking to interconnect directly to the PPL EU grid and sell electricity in the wholesale markets?
PJM facilitates that request process. Here are some quick links to get you started:

v" PJM New Service Requests
v PJM Manuals 14A and 14G

Are you a 12 kV or below retail customer looking to install generation for participation in net metering
or similar Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission programs?

v Apply through the PPL EU Customer Owned Generation Portal.

Are you a high-voltage (69 kV or higher) 3 phase customer looking to install generation behind
your meter?

v You must submit an application through your PPL Electric Utilities Key Account Manager,
contact Business Services (1-888-220-9991, opt 4), or email BusinessAccounts@pplweb.com.

v~ PPL EU will process your application and communicate next steps.

All transmission interconnections (generation, transmission and end-user facilities) must comply with
published transmission interconnection requirements.



https://www.pjm.com/planning/services-requests/new-service-requests.aspx
https://www.pjm.com/library/manuals.aspx
https://www.pplelectric.com/utility/about-us/electric-rates-and-rules/customer-owned-generation.aspx
https://www.pplelectric.com/utility/about-us/electric-rates-and-rules/transmission-services.aspx
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